
  

 

Memorandum 

 

Tax Administration | Revenue Division 
500 N. Main St., Suite 119 
Monroe, NC 28112 

 
T  704.283.3848 unioncountync.gov 

To:  Board of County Commissioners 
 Mark Watson, County Manager 
 Lynn West, Clerk to the Board 
 
From: Vann Harrell 
 Tax Administrator  
 
Date:  November 10, 2021 
 
Re: Departmental Monthly Report  
 

 
 
The Tax Collector’s monthly/year to date collections report for the month ending October 
29, 2021 is attached for your information and review. 
 
Should you desire additional information, I will provide that at your request. 
 
Attachment 
 
VH/JM 
 


